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March 17, 2021 

 
 
 

Discontinuation of POE90U-1BT-R 
 

 
Dear Valued Phihong Customer: 
 
The POE90U-1BT-R is currently a Not Recommended for New Design model and is special order, with 
the POE90U-1BT6-R as the recommended alternative that is stocked by Phihong USA. Phihong is now 
discontinuing the POE90U-1BT-R model and will no longer be accepting orders for new builds. The 
POE90U-1BT6-R will continue to be the recommended alternative. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas Chin 
Sr. Marketing Manager 
Phihong USA Corp. 
  


